
This might be your first opportunity to participate 
because of distance, travel, time, cost, or simply 
because sitting in a conference or meeting is not 
your cup of tea. You will be able to register for 
the conference and participate in sessions at your 
computer in the comfort of your own home. 

It is a great chance for you and your family to learn 
more and meet up virtually with other people living 
with a bleeding disorder, as well as with the broader 
bleeding disorders community who provide our care 
and treatment. There will be a registration cost for 
each delegate who registers, but if you need financial 
assistance to participate, we will make sure you don’t 
miss out on this great opportunity.  

We will be in touch with further details of the 
conference and financial assistance programs.

20TH AUSTRALIAN 
CONFERENCE

The 20th Australian Conference on Haemophilia, 
VWD and Rare Bleeding Disorders will take place this 
year from 8-9 October 2021 virtually.   

We have decided to hold the conference virtually 
this year due to the uncertainty of the pandemic.  
We are very excited to go down this path. Bringing 
together the different parts of our community with 
health professionals and stakeholders has always been 
stimulating and rewarding. This year we expect our 
virtual conference will attract more delegates and 
create innovative learning opportunities and discussion 
for everyone. We are confident that nothing will be 
missing - in fact it will be enhanced.      

>>

Registrations will be available soon.

TO BE KEPT UP-TO-DATE 

Register for our  
Enews www.haemophilia.org.au/Signup 

Or visit the conference page  
www.haemophilia.org.au/conference21 

For any enquiries contact: 
Natashia Coco 
Director of Development and Relationships 
ncoco@haemophilia.org.au 

SAVE THE DATE
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